
April 5, 2016 

  

 A special meeting of the Urbana City Council was called to order by Mayor Eldred, at 3:00 p.m. 

April 5, 2016. Council members present were Kramer, Michael, and Wendel.  Duart and Smith were 

absent.  

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.   

 

Engineer Ken DeKeyser presented council members the bids for Union Avenue Phase II Project and 

recommended accepting the low bid by Tschiggfrie Excavating Co of $514,569.69.  A motion by Wendel, 

seconded by Michael approved Resolution 16-13 Awarding Contract for Union Avenue Phase II Project. 

A roll call was taken with 3 “AYE” votes.  Motion carried. 

 

A motion by Kramer then seconded by Wendel adjourned the meeting at 3:03 pm.  A consensus vote was 

taken with all voting “AYE”. Motion carried 3-0.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

         

 

 
 

The next regular City Council meeting will be April 13th, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the Urbana City Hall 

Council Chambers.  

 


